
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
February 21st, 2019 

 
Time to locate those Baptismal Certificates!!  

All those who are receiving Reconciliation on 

February 24
th
 need to have proof of Baptism 

to the office no later than February 15
th
.  

Those receiving Confirmation must have them 

turned in by April 1.  Thanks 

 
Right to Life Contest  The theme this year is EVERYONE 

HAS A RIGHT TO LIVE.  Entries are being accepted from 

grade school, middle school and high school students for the 

2019 Oregon Right to Life Education Foundation Oregon, 

Essay, Drawing and Video Contests.  For 

more information please contact the Parish 

Office (541-523-4521).  All entries must be 

in by March 1, 2019.  Please note the date 

for turning in entries has been changed 

to March 1, 2019.                                                         

  

 

  Idaho Catholic Youth Conference 

Ford Idaho Center Nampa, Idaho 

March 8, 9, 10 

ICYC is for high school aged youth and their adult 

chaperones. This year’s theme, “Chosen” will help our young 

people realize that they were Chosen by God for a great 

mission in building up His Kingdom.  If your child is preparing 

for Confirmation this would be an excellent conference to 

attend.  The cost is $135.00 per person.  For further 

information please contact Ann at the Parish Office.  Deadline 

for registration is February 13. 

Thank you to all who helped with 
food and volunteered for Ed Dove’s 
funeral, it was greatly appreciated. 

Sundays from 2—4 PM in the social hall. 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for a fun-

filled afternoon.  See you then! 

REMINDER:  February and March the Knights will 
be asking for donations for PENNIES FOR HEAVEN 

to support seminary students at Mount Angel 
Seminary. Our February breakfast will also be 

dedicated for that cause. Thanks in advance for 
your generous support. 

February Agenda: 

Sunday, February 17th, coffee and donuts 

Sunday, February 24th, Breakfast by the Atlar Society 

 
WANTED: All women of the 
Parish are invited to the Altar 
Society’s Valentine’s Day 
Potluck and meeting, Tuesday 

February 12, to discuss the future of the Altar 
Society. Please bring a dish to share and beverage of  
your choice. Happy hour is at 5:30 PM and dinner is 
at 6 PM. Hope to see you all there! 

Parish Outreach Ministry 

We now have 4 volunteers for the parish outreach committee. Our 

vision was to have many volunteers so a few people would bot be 

responsible for taking care of all the needs brought to us.  This is a 

new ministry and i s different than Altar Society and the Knights of 

Columbus.  There are no plans for meetings. I will be communicating 

through e-mail and phone calls. Please volunteer to help support your 

fellow parishioners with small acts of kindness. Send your name and e

-mail address to Ann Rowan at rowan@thegeo.net. If you do not have 

an e-mail address, call 523-0630 and leave your name and phone 

number. If you know someone who could use a helping hand, would a 

visit, need a meal or a cheerful card, etc, please use the contact 

information above to let us know or contact the office and they will 

see that we get the message. 

Father Suresh wants to be available 24/7 for his parishioner’s. You 

may reach him any time at 541-406-9104 


